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Thank you for the opportunity to let my position on this measure be submitted.  

I believe that proof of identification is a necessary requirement in our governmental 

system, social and private sectors as well.  

With the privilege of being a state resident of legal age, comes great responsibility 

and ID should be required to vote. 

Also, to keep the system from compromise, in person voting on paper ballots should 

be the standard. The mail-in ballot has proven to be subject to loss, tampering and 

fraud. The best and safest option for a free and legal election is to vote in person with 

voter ID and paper ballot. 

 

 


